
 
 
 
 

 
23rd May 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter, with some fantastic work and important updates for next 
half term.   
  
 

Year 2 Trip to the Mosque 
As part of our Religious Education curriculum, children visit a range of 
different places of worship to deepen their knowledge and understanding 
of different faiths. This week, Year 2 have visited Masjid Al Falaah, a local 
mosque. The children learnt about the 5 
pillars of Islam and had the chance to tour 
the mosque too. We would like to thank 
the people from Masjid Al Falaah for our 
warm welcome and their hospitality.  

                                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           Business enterprise 

As mentioned in our last newsletter, Year 6 took part in a 
business enterprise project to raise  money for the charity ‘Mind’. 
The children managed to raise £1390.47!! This is a fantastic 
achievement. Well done Year 6 and thank you to all our parents 
for your contributions. 

 
 
Year 6 Music performance 
On Thursday, Year 6 put on a music showcase for their parents based on their current 
curriculum topic called “Where words fail, music speaks”. The children sang beautifully and 
had the chance to show off the keyboard skills that they have been practicing, including 
reading music notation. This is not an easy skill to learn, Well done! 
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Enrichment 
 
The last date to submit your time sheets for additional Enrichment hours is Thursday 3rd July! 
 
 
 
School Meal Payments 

 
School meal amounts for next half term are:  
School everyday - £92.75 
School meal on a Thursday only - £18.55 
Reminder school meals must be paid for in advance, please make sure you have topped up 
your parent pay account before the children return to school 
 
 
 
 
 
Diary Dates 

 

 
 

  

 
Have a lovely half term holiday and we will see you back in school on Monday 2nd June 2025 

 
Mr E Gaibee 
Headteacher 

Diary Dates Summer Term 2025 

Monday 2nd June  Back to school 

Monday 16th June  Year 2 trip to Dudley zoo 

Thursday 19th June Year 4 trip to Umberslade Adventure 

Thursday 26th June Reception trip to Ash End Farm 

Monday 30th June  Year 6 to Drayton Manor  

Wednesday 2nd July  Transition day – Children go to their new classes  

Thursday 3rd July Year 1 trip to Cadbury World 

Wednesday 9th July  Parents Evening  

Wednesday 16th July  Reception graduation 9:00am 

Wednesday 16th July Year 6 production 5.30pm 

Thursday 17th July Year 6 graduation 9.15am 

Friday 18th July End of term – Summer Holiday 


